
Men�s Coffee Group - 11/09/2012 
 

A member of our group reported that in the event of a power failure from a hurricane or storm, 
Bonita Springs Utilities has a supply of portable generators that could or would be used to 
power our Lift Stations.  This would provide our Community with water and sewer facilities 
during a prolonged blackout or power outage. 
 
Some club members expressed concerns over what appeared to be rather large algae blooms 
in our lakes.  After further discussion, it was suggested that what might be remnants of grass 
cuttings, since the banks of our lakes had recently been cut. 
 
Another issue to arise was that of Pulte�s non-response to a possible hit by Hurricane Isaac.  It 
was reported that there was little, if any, preparation to job site equipment, i.e., portable toilets, 
construction equipment, on-site tools, etc., nothing appeared to be tied down or removed.  If a 
storm had hit, flying debris could have caused both injury and property damage. 
 
Once again, discussion involving the on-going construction work at the east end of Bonita 
Beach Road was brought up.  There seems to be little information regarding the on-going work. 
 
Several members expressed concerns as to the appearance, maintenance and clean-up of the 
north side of Bonita Beach Road.  It was reported that Kathryn is taking an active role in trying 
to resolve the problem. 
 
There was discussion about house insurance and the need to shop around arose.  It seems 
there is a great range in pricing throughout the industry.  Hundreds of dollars can be saved by 
shopping your insurance policies. 
 
One of our group reported on his personal experience with the �Flamingo Flea Market 
Landscape Company�, located on Bonita Beach Road.  He was very pleased with the service 

and pricing of the additional landscaping this Company provided.  He mentioned that they 
provided detailed diagrams, plans and submitted them on his behalf to the HOA Office for 
approval.  
 
 


